
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Mayor Dan Devine        October 28, 2020 

City of West Allis 

7525 W. Greenfield Avenue 

West Allis, 53214 

 

Dear Mayor Devine, 

 

The Downtown West Allis Business Improvement District would like to recommend the following 

individuals for reappointment to our Board of Directors.  We believe that these individuals offer the 

knowledge, skills, enthusiasm to play an integral part in the development and continued success of 

the Downtown West Allis.  

     

Three-year term – expires 10/10/23   Three-year term – expires 10/10/23 

Thomas Miller      Donald Falk 

Steakhouse 100     B & K Bar Supplies 

7244 W. Greenfield Avenue    7100 W. Greenfield Avenue 

West Allis, WI  53214    West Allis, WI  53214 

 

Three-year term – expires 10/10/23    

Jacqueline Ellington 

DC Ellington Company 

8001 W. Lincoln Avenue 

West Allis, WI  53227 

  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  We look forward to your confirmation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dianne M. Eineichner 

Executive Director. 


